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Welcome to the Student and Early Career Scientists page! Please check here for updated
information on activities that involve  student and/or young scientists who have received their
Ph.D. in the  past five years.

  

Your Student Organizing Committee  (StOC) is working hard to maximize your workshop
experience, and we have many activities just for the newer members of our field.  Students can
keep in touch with us by joining our Facebook group for SDO Workshop 2013 Students: 
http://www.facebook.com/groups/sdoworkshopstudents/

  

All financial aid applicants should have received an email with their awarded support at this
time. Please note, the deadline for accepting your financial aid is Friday, January 18th. Please
follow the instructions in the email to claim your funding. If anyone who applied for financial aid
has not yet received an email notification, please inform one of the StOC members ASAP!

  

>> Special Events 
 Notice about financial aid recipients and lodging 
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